NORTHER UGANDA SELF SUFFICIENCY

PROJECT UPDATE JANUARY 2023
"HAPPY NEW YEARW

Christmas customs are varied around the world.

Since you could not drop in and experience our celebrations here in Uganda, we want to begin the year
with a picture album of a few holiday events.

It was particularly wonderful to have Christmas Day on Sunday. The celebration was a
joyous closing to 2022 and full of anticipation for 2023.
It is our hope that you will follow the progress of our projects over the coming months.
Together we will seek God's guidance, follow His creative ideas, and rejoice in His provision.
Fr. Simon Menya

Watch for updates on the Pig Farm, the Medical Clinic and other projects. Your
generosity helps NUSSP complete some projects and begin new ones. Thank you!

[piease add me to your mailing list.
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Please make donations to Lift Up Uganda, inc. EME
a 501 c3 Organization. Tax ID: 81-0809638

950 10th Street, Berthoud, CO USA 80513-1106. Indicate "Pig
Farm” in the memo section. You can also donate directiy via
PayPai on the Lift Up Uganda website.

Your contribution is tax deductible.
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